
The 2017 RCC Photographic Competition.

Hi to all keen photographer members of RCC. This year we are holding a photographic competition
and the winner will receive the Thompson Trophy.

The rules of the competition are:

You must be a member of Ribble Cruising Club
The photograph must have been taken in 2017
Must have a maritime connection
Be submitted by 31st December 2017 
The winner will be announced at the annual prizegiving evening in early 2018

All formats are acceptable, be it printed photograph or digital file. 
Digital files should be either JPEG or TIFF files

Send all hard copy and digital files on CD to the Commodore and Digital files not on CD to  
enquiries@ribblecruisingclub.org.uk

Judging will be arranged by the Commodore with help, if required, from external expertise and his 
decision will be final.

Good luck to all.
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